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RSI BULLETIN #R-049  
 
 
FROM: Daniel C. Ludwig 
 
DATE:  August 4, 2004 
 
SUBJECT: Electronic Data Transfer 
 
 
 
On July 16, 2004, ACC PAPTG announced their goal of having Test Laboratories send test data 
to the Monitoring Agency via electronic data transfer. The conversion from current modes of 
data transfer (Fax, mail, email) to electronic mode will commence on August 1 with a target date 
of October 1 for full compliance. Please refer to the attached memo from ACC PAPTG. 
 
If test results are submitted via electronic data transfer, RSI does not require a hard copy test 
report. Please direct all technical inquiries regarding EDT to John Beck at 
jwbeckrsi@comcast.net or 804-739-9536. Other inquiries should be directed to Kim Herald at 
kim.herald@registration-systems.com or 210-341-2680.  
 
 
Attachment: EDT Letter to Labs (July 20 2004_.pdf) 
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DATE: July 20, 2004 
 
TO:  Engine Testing Laboratories 
   
 
SUBJECT: Electronic Data Transfer 
 
FROM: ACC PAPTG Chair 
  ACC PAPTG Manager 
 
 
 
The American Chemistry Council’s (ACC) Product Approval Protocol Task Group 
(PAPTG) would like all engine testing laboratories who conduct engine tests in 
accordance with the ACC Product Approval Code of Practice to begin transferring from 
the current system (fax, regular mail, etc.) to the electronic data transfer system beginning 
August 1, 2004, but no later than, October 1, 2004. 
 
Information regarding electronic data transfer (EDT) may be found at the ACC 
Monitoring Agency website (www.registration-systems.com) at http://www.registration-
systems.com/Protected/Manuals/ACC Web Server Users Manual.pdf. If you do not have 
the logon ID and password, please contact Kim Herald at kim.herald@registration-
systems.com. Your EDT resource contact person is John Beck at 
jwbeckrsi@comcast.net. When you indicate your readiness to begin transmitting a flat 
file to the server, please contact him by email to set up ID/passwords for access to the site 
https://data-interchange.com/. 
 
ACC PAPTG and the ACC Monitoring Agency thank you for your individual efforts and 
commitment to bringing this transition to a successful conclusion.  Please contact the 
PAPTG manager, Doug Anderson (Doug_Anderson@americanchemistry.com) if you 
have any questions regarding the information contained herein.  
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